ATTACHMENT 7

Feedback for 394 S Pastoria Ave

To Sunnyvale Planning Commission,

We have been informed of upcoming second story house at 394 S Pastoria Ave.
We have seen this project’s drawing as submitted to you.

We are supportive as we believe this project will enhance our neighborhood.

Sincerely,
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